
As an Oregon consumer who wants transparency across ALL products and medications, I fully support SB 

649 and believe it is my right as a consumer to vaccine inserts made available to me. As a CNA II, while I 

do not administer vaccines myself, I have worked alongside health professionals who do, and have 

witnessed residents in my care who desire for vaccine inserts to be made available to them so that they 

can give informed consent. My residents, as do all Oregonians, have a right to pharmaceutical 

transparency, and the ability to give fully informed consent.  

 

-Elizabeth Moore, CNA II  

 


